
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF ENNISKILLEN 
 
SIXTH MEETING   MINUTES  MARCH 5 2015 
 
A meeting of the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Enniskillen was held on 
Thursday March 5 2015 at 9:00 am at the Enniskillen Council Chambers. 
 
Present: Kevin Marriott, Mary Lynne McCallum, Wally Van Dun, Judy Krall and Kathy 
O’Hara Wilson 
 
Mayor Marriott chaired the meeting. 
 
Will Nywening the Planner was present at the meeting to undertake a review of the 
Official Plan policies and the municipal zoning bylaw. 
 
Mr. Nywening reviewed the changes in policy that were required due to changes in the 
provincial policy statements. This in turn led to discussion of changes to the zoning 
bylaw. 
Council reviewed policy changes in regards to housing, minimum distance separation, 
accessory usages in agricultural areas and accessory building sizes within the 
municipality. 
 
Steve Outridge was present at 10:05 am to provide Council an update on the municipal 
audit. He circulated the representation letter and discussed the level of materiality used 
within the audit. 
Mr. Outridge noted that the field work was completed and they were 60 % completed 
their work. He noted that he anticipated the audit work would be completed during the 
month of March. 
 
Mr. Nywening completed his review of the documents. He noted that he would report 
back on the meeting to be held on March 19 2015. 
An open house was discussed for April 21 2015. 
 
Moved by Councillor Van Dun 
Seconded by Councillor Krall  
That the meeting be adjourned at 3:15 pm. 
Carried. 
 
__________________________ 
Mayor 
 
__________________________ 
Clerk  


